## Minutes of Zoning Commission

## September 25, 2008

The regular meeting of the Bainbridge Township Zoning Commission was called to order by Mr. David Weiss, Chairman at 7:13 P.M. Members present were: Mr. Scott Raypholtz and Mr. Stephen Yingling. Mr. Steve Hunder and Mr. Donald Sheehy were absent.

#### **NEW BUSINESS**

# Geauga Lake Park Property Presentation

Mr. David Dietrich, Geauga County Planning Director and Ms. Amy Brennan, Director of Chagrin River Watershed Partners presented an overview of the Geauga Lake Park property such as the background of the park, wetland locations, the location of the water park, the portion that is located in Bainbridge Township and which part of the park that has restrictions placed on it. A discussion with the zoning commission followed.

### Pervious Paving Methods

Pervious paving methods were discussed for stormwater management. A field trip will be coordinated for members to visit sites where this type of paving is used.

## Zoning Inspector

Mr. Michael Joyce, Zoning Inspector met with the zoning commission to discuss proposed zoning amendments, general welfare zoning and to introduce the computer projection system to the members.

Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge Township Zoning Commission, Mr. Weiss made a motion to adjourn.

Mr. Yingling seconded the motion that passed unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 9:10 P.M.

	L. Zimmerman
Zoning	Secretary

Date Approved: October 30, 2008